

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]; Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: Ian Osborne
Sent: Mon 2/6/2012 3:01:47 PM
Subject: FW: Split of the investment in DLP

Jeffrey,

Just in terms of timing, if we can have the call with Slaughter & May tomorrow morning, I want them to make the necessary changes for you to sign off by the end of tomorrow. Then, documents can be sent to Solina (who is the only one who might have minor changes) so that they can be agreed and finalised by Friday with everyone.

Jacob's father and the Kuoks will not be negotiating the documents at all – and don't need to see them before execution copies.

So I can push the closing back for this Brazilian e-commerce payments company probably to early next week, but not much beyond that without losing credibility. Before I do so, can I just confirm you are OK with the above timetable?

Best wishes,

Ian

On 04/02/2012 21:02, "Andre Street - ArpexCapital" <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Dear Ian

Did you guys decided about the split of the \$2,5. We will finalize the round on friday (signatures and deposits). We will subscribe the shares on friday and send the wires.

The term sheet is ready to be sent, I only need your decision to send the final documents... The terms are standard and very simple as always

Best !

Andre

Sent from my iPad